From: paul decena

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: File # MO2501
Date: Thursday, May 1, 2025 4:10:16 PM

You don't often get email from pauldecena_723@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

Dear City Clerk,

Please be informed that we refuse to accept the proposed project of the city council due to
financial difficulties. I hope you understand our situation. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Apolinario R Decena
Michelle S Decena
2082 3rd Street East

St Paul MN 55119-6421
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